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October 10, 2018 Meridith H. Moldenhauer 
 

Direct Phone 202-747-0767 
Direct Fax 202-683-9389 
mmoldenhauer@cozen.com 
 

 
VIA IZIS 
 

Frederick L. Hill 
Chairperson 
Board of Zoning Adjustment 
441 4th St. NW, Suite 210 South 
Washington, DC 20001 

Re: Application No. 19862 (Heights Holdings LLC) – Request for Postponement 
 

Dear Chairperson Hill & Members of the Board: 

On behalf of the Applicant, Heights Holdings LLC (the “Applicant”), we respectfully request 
that the public hearing currently scheduled for November 14, 2018 be postponed until December 
5, 2018.  

The Applicant notes that the ANC has requested that the Applicant postpone the 
November 14 hearing for several weeks in order to have more time to review the project and to 
allow the Applicant to attend both the October and November ANC meetings.   

As such, this request is for good cause, and the Applicant requests that the Board grants 
this first request to postpone. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 

Meridith H. Moldenhauer    

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia

Case No. 19862
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Certificate of Service 
 

I hereby certify that on this 10th day of October, 2018, a copy of the foregoing Request for 

Postponement was served, via electronic mail, on the following: 

 

District of Columbia Office of Planning 

1100 4th Street SW, Suite E650 

Washington, DC 20024 

Stephen.mordfin@dc.gov 

 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 1A 

c/o Kent Boese, Chairperson 

1A08@anc.dc.gov 

 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 1A07 

c/o Sharon Farmer, Single Member District Commissioner  

1A07@anc.dc.gov 

 

District Department of Transportation 

55 M Street SE, Suite 400 

Washington, DC 20003 

Anna.chamberlin@dc.gov 

 

 

 

COZEN O'CONNOR 

 

 

 

 

Meridith Moldenhauer 
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